Sample Letter – Gold September

Dear Parents,
I am writing to inform you that the month of September is childhood cancer awareness month and we are helping raise awareness and supporting a local charity “Gold September” based in Smalley, Derbyshire alongside other schools across the country. 
The charity was set up by the family of Eddy Parry after he tragically passed away at just 7 years old after a long fight against Bone Cancer. The charity has three main aims;
1. To raise awareness about and how to spot the early signs of cancer in children as early detection will helps to save more lives.
2. To fund research for childhood cancers. The charity has excellent links with medical experts across the country who otherwise would not get the funding required.
3. To help families of children with cancer and help signpost them to the best support.
To help achieve number 1 the charity has sent a free pack to each school and attached is a leaflet to help parents identify early warning signs as written by expert medical professionals. 
You may not know, but the symbol for childhood cancer awareness is a gold ribbon and we have these for sale in our school office with a suggested minimum donation of £1. It would be wonderful for Derbyshire to ‘Go Gold’ this September! [delete as appropriate – optional for each school]
[bookmark: _GoBack]On September 22nd children will be able to attend school in non-school uniform in return for a suggested donation of £1. The theme will be superheroes ‘be a hero for a hero’ as the children fighting this awful disease are incredible. You will be joining thousands of other children across Derbyshire and beyond who will be doing the same. There is no need to buy expensive fancy dress outfits, it could be a superhero t-shirt or even a headband etc. as part of a homemade costume. [delete as appropriate – optional for each school]
Finally, I would like to thank you for taking the time to read this letter and more importantly the attached guidance from the charity. I know it is a taboo subject as it is often too heart-breaking to think about but as the charity have said that if it can help just one family then all the time and effort will have been worth it.
We are very pleased to be part of a county wide drive to ‘Go Gold’ this September and support this worthy cause. 
Yours Sincerely,

(Insert Name)
 Headteacher
